Meet new FFWPU president Demian Dunkley at East Garden for Sunday Service

Drissa Kone
January 5, 2019
Belvedere Family Church

Dear Belvedere Family Church,

Greetings and happy New Year!

I hope you and your family are enjoying a beautiful Saturday morning.

This Sunday we will have our service at East Garden at 10am. We will be welcoming a very special
guest, our new president Rev. Demian Dunkley to speak. | encourage everyone to be present for this
special service to welcome and congratulate him for his new position.

There will also be NO SUNDAY SCHOOL this Sunday.

Please spread the word to other families as well.

We look forward to seeing you this Sunday!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone



